
 

 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

Welcome back to Spring Term! We hope you have had an restful break and are looking forward to a 
fun term full of exciting learning opportunities. We would like to give you of the following 
information, which will support your child’s learning. Please see curriculum overview attached. 

Attendance and Punctuality 
The school day begins at 8.30am. Classes that achieve 100% attendance win a day of wearing their 
own clothes.  Attendance has a huge impact on attainment, so it is imperative that your child is in 
school and on time every day; therefore, please make any appointments that your child needs 
outside of school hours.  
 
PE   
PE is every Thursday. Please be reminded that children must bring their PE kits in a bag rather than 
wear  it to school.  
 
Reading Books 
Children need to be reading every night at home and are reminded to bring their books to change 
when they have completed them. Listen to your child reading out loud and ask questions about what 
they have read to support the development of their comprehension skills. Please make sure reading 
records are completed every evening and brought to school every day. 
 
Homework 

Homework will be given out every Friday and should be handed in the following Tuesday. It needs to 
be completed to a high standard and brought in on time. Children will also be given weekly spelling 
tests for which they need to practice and write sentences for each word to show they understand 
the meaning. Spellings will be available every Friday on Seesaw. 
 
We look forward to the term ahead, please do not hesistate to contact us if you have any concerns. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Year Four Team 
 
 
 
 

DAY GIVEN  HOME LEARNING DAY RETURNED 
Friday Literacy, Maths and timetables     

 
Wednesday  


